
Nev.  gathering  comments  on
funding low-income areas
By Nicole Raz, Las Vegas Review-Journal

The Governor’s Office of Economic Development is accepting
public comment on which areas throughout the state should be
designated as Opportunity Zones.

The  zones  are  low-income  urban  and  rural  areas  where  the
federal government will provide tax incentives for private
investment — by individuals or businesses — into Opportunity
Funds.
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